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Back to 2013

2013 was an extremely busy year, not least with regard to the legal 
and regulatory changes that may impact your business. In this 
respect, we are pleased to provide you with an overview of the major 
legal and regulatory developments under Luxembourg law. 

This short flashback is intended to enable you to keep track of the 
main legal trends which marked 2013. 

To access Back to 2013: click here

We hope you will find it helpful. 

Kind regards,

The Partners of Arendt & Medernach 

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

This publication is intended to provide information on recent legal developments 
and does not cover every aspect of the topics with which it deals. It was not 
designed to provide legal or other advice and it does not substitute for the 
consultation with legal counsel before any actual undertakings.

Read our latest Newsflashes

In order to be added to the mailing list, any interested person can send an email to 
subscribe@arendt.com

If you wish to opt-out from our mailing list, please click here: Unsubscribe or send an email 
to: unsubscribe@arendt.com
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